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World Book Day
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to inform you about an exciting event taking place at our school: World Book
Day, which will be celebrated on Thursday 6" March 2025. This annual occasion is designed
to encourage a love of reading and to inspire our students to explore the wonderful world of
books.

To make this day particularly special, we invite all students to come to school dressed in their
own clothes inspired by their favourite characters from literature. This allows children to
engage creatively with the stories they love and share their enthusiasm with their peers.
Please do not feel obliged to buy something brand new for this — home-made outfits work
perfectly! However, please be aware that this is not a non-uniform today, and if students are
choosing not to dress up in a book-inspired costume, then they should attend school in their
normal uniform.

In addition to our dress-up day, the students will be taking part in book-themed activities that
will promote reading and enhance our students' literary experiences. We believe that fostering
a love of reading is vital in developing your child's imagination and critical thinking skills.

Your child will receive a World Book Day £1 voucher that can be spent with or on the specially
published books on World Book Day or can be used as a money-off voucher on a book of their
choice.

As always, we thank you for your continued support in supporting our exciting events in school.
We look forward to seeing the creative costumes and celebrating the joy of reading together
on World Book Day.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Richardson
Lead Teacher of English
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